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What should I name my scholarship?
Your scholarship can be named for anything that is meaningful to you, such as your name, 
your family’s name, or someone or something you would like to honor.

Can other people make additional donations to my scholarship?
Yes, additional donations to your Changing Lives scholarship are welcome, such as from 
your friends, colleagues, and family.  Likewise, we may suggest to donors interested in 
scholarships like yours that they make additional contributions to your Changing Lives scholarship.

Do I get to provide criteria for my scholarship?
You can designate that your scholarship is awarded to a student in a particular college, a 
graduate or undergraduate student, or a student attending a particular regional campus.

Can my scholarship benefit international students?
Not at this time.

Who chooses the recipient of my scholarship?
Depending on the type of student who is eligible to receive the scholarship, either the 
Office of Enrollment and Student Services or a college scholarship administrator will 
choose the recipient.

When is my scholarship awarded?
The scholarship is awarded when funds have accrued a minimum of $1,000. 

How do I know who has received my scholarship?
The Division of Advancement and Community Relations will send you a letter at the beginning 
of each calendar year to let you know who has received your scholarship.  We also ask each 
student to write a letter of appreciation, which our office will receive and then forward to you.

Do I get to meet the recipient of my scholarship?
We invite student scholarship recipients to attend an annual luncheon called “The Big Thank You” 
to meet scholarship benefactors.  This luncheon is usually held every March.




